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4 March 2013

Deaw Drew,

UK Contribution to the Voluntary Fund for the CCAMLR Special Meetings in
Bremerhaven, July 2013

In response to CCAMLR Comm Circs 12/161 and 13/31, the United Kingdom is pleased to
inform the Secretariat of its intention to contribute £15,000 to the Voluntary Fund for the
Special Meetings of the Scientific Committee and Commission in Bremerhaven in July.
Payment will be made via a bank transfer in the week beginning 4 March.

The UK looks forward to constructive participation from all CCAMLR Members at the Special
Meetings, and hopes that this will underpin good progress towards the designation of further

marine protected areas within the Convention Area.

| should be grateful if you would please confirm receipt of our donation once received.
Please circulate this letter to all CCAMLR Commission Members.

Best wishes,

Jane.

Jane Rumble
UK CCAMLR Commissioner
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